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Sports Report

Sport Spring Softball

Positive Developments
and Highlights

The UK staff was extraordinary in terms of being on site and on
call to address all of our needs. Coaches, teams and fans were
exceptional in terms of sportsmanship and engaging with our
event staff in a positive manner.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

No real issues of concern. Parking was a challenge at times due
to the overlap with Kentucky Baseball, but UK staff and KHSAA
work staff managed it to the best of our abilities and received no
known negative feedback.

Championship
Update/Review

There was a significant weather delay during the second semi
final day. Moving forward we will work with UK staff to to
address these issues if they occur.

Officials
Update/Review

The officials were professional throughout the tournament. The
KHSAA received positive feedback from the coaches involved in
the tournament.

Staff and Worker
Update Staff was on time and professional throughout.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

Total Attendance - 8,244

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes None at this time


